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Senator Rath hosted a pet drive to benefit the SPCA Servicing Erie County on Sunday, July 11

. th

“The turn out for our event was incredible.  We were able to donate a truck load of much-

needed items to the SPCA. Thank you to everyone who took time out of their weekend to

drop off donations.  They are truly appreciated.  It was wonderful to see our community step

up for shelter pets,” said Senator Ed Rath.
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